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Addendum #1 

To: Prospective Bidders File No: RFP 2023-04 Addendum 1 

Date: July 25, 2023 

From: Public Works Department 

Re: Addendum #1 RFP 2023-04 Centennial Park Playground 

 
 
Please review the following addendum in regards to City of Duncan RFP 2023-04 
Replacement Playground Equipment Supply and Install – Centennial Park.  

 
In Section 4.4 Scope of Work, the RFP states that “The original play structure was a BigToys 
EarlyWorks Custom (photo attached) for 18 months to 12 years.” 

It has since been clarified that the original BigToys EarlyWorks play structure was designed as  
2 – 5 years and not 18 months to 12 years. 

Proposals for the replacement play structure should be primarily designed for 2 – 5 years play; 
however, additional elements of the play structure and any other optional add-on elements 
proposed as per the RFP are invited to consider 18 months to 12 years play.  

Proposed new play elements should be consistent with the theme of the proposed replacement 
play structure and the other remaining play elements in the playground. 

 

 

 


